Broadwater HCR No. 129

Directs each public body that has a custodian of public records to make the identity and
contact information of its custodian available to the public in a manner that will allow a
member of the public to quickly determine the appropriate person to whom a public records
regquest should be submitted, including by placing such information on the Internet.



